
Minutes  2-10-2015 
 
Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Neil Cox – Asst. RE, Virginia 
Apker – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Steve Herrod, Jon Pyeatt, and 
George Walker.  The minutes of the December meeting and the treasurer’s 
report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo  – Jason Baney: Events are scheduled at the fair grounds on March 22, 
April 18-19, May 3, August 16, and November 8.  A proposal has been made for 
the site at Stroud.  The club is also considering inter-regional events.    On June 
13-14 there will be a divisional at Neosho. 
 
Rally Cross: There will be an event sometime later this year. 
 
Club Racing: The Majors Race at Hallett will be held on April 11-12.  There will 
be memorial presentation for Richard Stephens at the event on Saturday. 
 
Old Business: 
There were 109 people who attended the Awards Party.  Commemorative 
NEOkla 60th Anniversary mugs were given to the attendees.  The remaining 
mugs are available for $4.00 each. 
 
The Club is still looking at possibilities for holding a Street Survival School to 
benefit teenage drivers.  Five MIDIV region have schools scheduled for this year. 
 
New Business: 
There was discussion concerning an advertising budget to market the region.  
One suggestion was to participate in local car shows. 
 
We need somebody to take over the website. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin, secretary 


